
Weekly Newsletter - 30/03/2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
What an incredible end to the term we have had. 
The excitement levels here at school reached 
fever point today when we celebrated IDENTITY 
DAY and had some lively performances from the 
Mariachi Band. Thank you to all those parents 
who managed to stay for the Identity Picnic and 
live performance.
Identity week is very important to us here at 
Star. We have staff and families from all over the 
world, from different religious backgrounds and 
from many different ethnic groups - It is really 
special when we can celebrate these identities 
together. 
I am appealing to parents to please keep an eye 
on their children’s online activity over the holiday 
period. It is vital that you are aware of what your 
child is doing online and who they are talking to. 
You would not let a stranger speak to your child 
in the park, so don’t let them speak to your child 
in your home!!!
I would also like to wish all of our families 
celebrating Easter and observing Ramadan a 
blessed and peaceful time over the holiday 
period. 
We look forward to welcoming all children back 
to school on the 17th April 2023. 

Best wishes,
Ms Von

Sports at Star
Cross Country - Well done to our school cross country 
team who ran in the relays at West Ham Park today.  
Not even the rain and cold could dampen their spirits.  
An extra special well done to the year 4 team who came 
2nd, with a special mention to Dion who came 1st in 
his leg with a massive lead to give the team an amazing 
start.
Tag Rugby - Our year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby team took 
part in a Newham tournament this week. They 
performed amazingly, coming 2nd out of all the other 
schools!

Nursery
AM - 87%

PM - 87.7%

Reception
RA -78.6%

RSM -81.3%
RB -89.3%

Year 1
1R - 94.2%
1T -89.3%
1B -89.3%

Year 2
2P -88.1%
2S - 90.6%
2U - 94%
2V -94.9%

Year 3
3GR - 98.7%
3R -92.2%
3L - 95.3%

Year 4
4R - 86.6%

4HS - 93.8%
4L - 98.3%

Year 5
5RP -99.1%
5PN -100%
5T - 94.8%

Year 6
6H - 97.6%
6V -93.2%
6R -92.4%
6S -94.4%

Whole school attendance -92.3%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Pupil Leader’s Weekly 
Reflection

What is identity? It’s 
who we are and who 

we are yet to 
become.Be your own 

person. Don’t let others 
determine who you are 
and who you will be. Be 

yourself. Be you!

Mudchute Farm
The Reception pupils had a wonderful time 

meeting all of the animals at Mudchute Farm. 
A highlight was watching some hungry piglets 

drinking milk from mummy pig! 

Sofiya- 6S

Transition Event at Eastlea Community 
School

On Monday, Year 5 visited Eastlea 
Community School to watch and 

participate in a Science Show by the 
Royal Institution, where they learnt 
all about what happens to our food 
when we consume it. The children 
absolutely loved the show and the 

exciting explosions they got to 
witness!



Nursery

AM - Khali
PM - Ibrahim

Reception
RA -Anfa 

PSM - Fabian
RB - Bryan

Year 1
1R- Nathan

1T- Adal
1B - Ruth

Year 2
2P- Hussain
2S- Hannah
2U - Teddie
2V- Sienna

Year 3
3GR- Joseph
3R- Ethemad
3L- Hudson

Year 4
4R- Iqfa

4HS- Precious
4L-  Reniyah

Year 5
5R- Linis

5PN- Felicia
5T- Rahat

Year 6
6H- Stanislav
6V- Brayden
6R- Arfan
6S- Bianca

Happy leaves
This half term we are celebrating
pupils who have had significant
achievements and successes.
The winners in this weeks assembly were….. 

189 174

243 216

Picasso

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!




